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 Richard lynch COMMNT2016/2572/P 30/05/2016  16:29:26 I object to this planning application.

 This section of pavement is where the recycling bins of 56-57 Ainger road have historically stood.

By installing gates here, the recycling area will have to be removed. There is no alternate site for it. 

This recycling facility is incredibly popular to those in my block. Infact  new, lockable bins have been 

requested for this area. We support recycling and this been incredibly successful. 

I further object to this application as this will eventually lead to an application for 'off road' parking for 

the house. Much the same as what happened next door, where small applications were made over a 

long period to achieve their aims. 

This area has suffered enough from continual building works and traffic bay suspensions. The site on 

Erskine road has disrupted the area for more than a year. 

The block 56-57 has two new born babies in it (flat 2 and 7) and it's not fair to inflict yet more noise 

pollution upon them. 

A major scheme like this is not welcome. Both for the disruption it will cause, the further works it will 

invite, and for the recycling area it will deny us of.

Flat 7

56-57 ainger road

London
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